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26th June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I would like to say thank you to all parents, carers and children who have been so 

conscientious over the last week allowing us to open the school to a greater number of 

children, safely.  From ensuring clothes get changed daily, to dropping off and picking up on 

time, your support has been fantastic.  I know that all staff have greatly appreciated this. 

 

The children have also been amazing.  I was teaching in Year 4 this week and on Monday 

playtime (our first day back) one of the children threw their hands in the air and ran across 

the field shouting ‘FREEDOM.’  I speak for every member of staff when I say watching the 

children in each class ‘bubble’ play and laugh in the sun has been an absolute highlight of the 

year and a real sense of things gradually returning to normal. 

 

Looking forward to next year, the Government’s intention is that schools will reopen to all 

pupils.  With this in mind I would like to detail the staffing structure for next year. 

 

Reception class- Hannah Thomas 

Reception/Year 1- Michelle Nichols 

Year 1/Year 2- Daniel Walton 

Year 2 Alistair Tardivel 

Year 3 Steven Coles 

Year 4 Lisa Gordon 

Year 5 Nicola Donnithorne and Lucinda Jerome-Snell 

Year 6- Joe Atherton 

 

If your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 we will be contacting you early next week via 

email to let you know which class your child will be in and who their specific teacher will be. 

 

If you have not received this letter by email (for example you downloaded it from the school 

website) that means that we do not have an email address on the system for you.  

 

We are attempting to move to emails for newsletters and communications, together with 

ParentPay logins.   Could you please ring and let the school have your email address if you 

have received this letter by post, or by downloading from the website. 

 

Craig Robertson 

Headteacher. 

Berrycoombe School 
Berrycoombe Vale 
Bodmin 

PL31 2PH 
Tel:  01208 74969 

Email: head@berrycoombe.cornwall.sch.uk 
Head Teacher:   Craig Robertson 
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